
 

 
Date:  Jan. 25, 2021 
BCC:  Management Retirees Eligible for Medicare B Reimbursement 
 

Retiree Medicare Part B Reimbursement – Simplified Process 

 
You were notified in December that NYPA was engaging a vendor to administer the Medicare Part B 

reimbursement.  Due to unforeseen delays, we will not be using the vendor at this time and NYPA will 

process the Medicare Part B reimbursements for plan year 2020 with a simplified process. 

Current Participants 

Retirees who were reimbursed last year will automatically receive a reimbursement check.  No action 

is necessary on your part.  No form or documentation is required!  

 

If you receive reimbursement from another employer, please let us know, as you are not eligible for 
this benefit. 
 
New Participants 

For first time recipients, we will automatically process your reimbursement if your Medicare Part B 

card is on file for you and if applicable, your spouse. Otherwise, send us a copy of your Medicare Part 

B card so we can process your reimbursement.    
 

The reimbursement is not automatic for any retiree or eligible spouse under age 65 who is newly 

eligible for Medicare.  You must notify us and send us a copy of your Medicare card to begin 

reimbursement. 

Payment of Reimbursement 

Medicare Part B reimbursement checks will be processed and mailed to your address of record by 

Feb. 19, 2021. Management Retiree reimbursements will be $144.60 per eligible month. 

 

Benefit & Contact Information 

As a reminder, benefit information is available on our webpage at www.nypa.gov/benefits/retirees.  

You do not need a login to access this page.  (Disregard the LOGIN link at the top of this page.) 

 

If you would like to receive information electronically and haven’t already provided your email address, 

you can reach us at Retirees@nypa.gov or call us at 914-287-3114. 

http://www.nypa.gov/benefits/retirees
mailto:Retirees@nypa.gov

